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22 September 2025 
 
 
Great Western Railway (GWR) 
Milford House 
1 Milford Street 
Swindon 
SN1 1HL 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
NBN Conference – Thursday 20 November 2025 
 
This is to confirm that the National Biodiversity Network (NBN) Conference is taking place 
on Thursday 20 November 2025 at the SS Great Britain, Great Western Dockyard, Gas 
Ferry Road, Bristol BS1 6TY. 
 
This confirmation is provided as proof of the NBN Conference taking place for the purposes 
of those travellers who wish to use the Conference Package tickets being generously 
offered by GWR on services to Bristol. 
 
Full information on the NBN Conference is available on our website. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
National Biodiversity Network Trust 

https://nbn.org.uk/news-events-publications/nbn-conference-2/nbn-conference-2025/

